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Final Report RO 2015:01 Fire at Textes HVB-hem in  

Norrtälje 

 

The National Board of Health and Welfare has taken note of the report RO 

2015:1. The National Board of Health and Welfare is recommended to investi-

gate and consider the need for clarification through regulations or general ad-

vice, in order to ensure that authorisation is not granted and that facilities do not 

commence operations before the fire safety protection has been deemed ade-

quate for the particular target group concerned, and to clarify the scope of su-

pervision under the Social Services Act (RO 2015:01 R2). 

The National Board of Health and Welfare will prepare the matter in the inter-

nal process for issues related to the form of facilities in question. No decisions 

have yet been made regarding potential measures to be taken. The Board has 

otherwise no views on the proposals or material. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

[signature] 

Lennart Engblom 

This document is a translation made by SHK of the original response 

in Swedish to the safety recommendation. In case of discrepancies 

between this translation and the Swedish original text, the Swedish 

text shall prevail in the interpretation of the response. 

 


